
 

Service: SUNDAY, AUGUST 14, 2022 (LIVE STREAM at 10:30 AM) 
  

Minister: Rev. Mikal Schomburg 
  
Anthem: ST. PAUL’S CHOIR AND CHOIRMASTER IAN MADGE 
  

Scripture:   
Isaiah 5:1-7 
Hebrews 11:29-12:2 
Luke 12:49-56 

  

Hymns:  
#626 LORD OF ALL POWER 
#638 TAKE TIME TO BE HOLY 
#243 JESUS CHRIST IS RISEN TODAY 

  

Greeter:         Louis & Eva Imre 
  
A.V. Booth:   Scott & Kellie Elliott 
   
Reader:          Jane Ashenden  
   
Tellers:           Des Donovan and Keith Main 
 
Ushers:           Carol Croucher and Linda Vancso 

Elevator:                    Des Donovan 
 
Sunday School:        Linda Shaw and Anne Jackson 
 
Youth:                       Wendy Noll 
 
Lemonade:              Tracy, Matthew & Nicholas 
                                   Rodrigues 

 

 

ST. PAUL’S WORK BEE 
 

 
Are you tired of cleaning 
ONLY your house? 
Would you like a new 
canvas to work on? 
  
HAVE WE GOT A  
PLAN FOR YOU!!! 

  
At 9:00 AM on August 20, we will be looking for volunteers to do some 
specialty cleaning at the church.  There hasn’t been a lot of activity at               
St. Paul’s over the last two and a half years and we think the church building 
needs a bit of sprucing up. For example: polishing the woodwork in the 
Sanctuary, windows and blinds in the Library, the kitchen off the Library and 
the main kitchen, just to name a few.  We plan to work until 12 noon and will 
then have lunch together afterwards.  Please see the sign up sheet on the 
table in the St. Paul's Library.  If you can sign up ahead of time so that we 
know our numbers, we can plan our tasks. Thanks for your support! 
  
Beth Smith, 
on behalf of Session and Property & Maintenance 

 

 

 
COMMUNITY BBQ 

 
THANK TO ALL THE VOLUNTEERS WHO SUPPORTED OUR FIRST BBQ ON JULY 29!!! 

ST. PAUL’S WILL BE HOSTING A SECOND COMMUNITY BBQ ON FRIDAY, AUGUST 26 FROM 4 TO 7 PM. 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED - PLEASE SEE SIGN UP SHEET ON THE LIBRARY INFO TABLE. 

 

https://www.tasnimnews.com/en/news/2014/11/14/557343/disgust-leads-people-to-lie-cheat-cleanliness-promotes-ethical-behavior
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/


 

YOUTH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

God is stirring a lot of exciting happenings within our youth population! 
Drop by the Youth Room and check out their Calendar of Events on the Information Table! 

• Youth Weekend Service Sunday's @ 10:30 AM 
• Youth Group – Wednesdays @ 7 PM to 9 PM 

Please join us in prayer as we ask God for His direction 
and guidance regarding a 'Youth Worship Band.' 

 
The Youth have chosen a name: 'Double Door Army' ... check out the new logo on Social Media 

 
NEW!!! Check them out on Facebook, Instagram, TikTok & Twitter! 

 
NEW THINGS... 

 

 
 

DATE:  Wednesday August 24th, 2022 
TIME: 6 - 10 PM 

• We will leave St. Paul's at 6:00 PM sharp 
• Lazer Mania from 7 - 8:30 PM 

• Return to St. Paul's between 9:30 - 10:00 PM 
LOCATION: Lazer Mania in Hamilton 

PLEASE RSVP BY AUGUST 17TH 
Cost TBD after Youth Yard Sale [*No more than $15 per person] 

VOLUNTEER DRIVERS WILL BE NEEDED TO MAKE THE EVENT A SUCCESS! 
 

YOUTH MINISTRY PURPOSE STATEMENT: 
**For those who are prayerfully considering volunteering in the Fall for youth ministry –  

Here is our 'Clarity of Purpose'... 
**Areas needing volunteer support: 

• Teachers for Sunday Morning Youth Ministry 
• Additional Leaders to help Wendy @ Wednesday's Youth Group 

The goal of our Youth Ministry is to ENGAGE teens 
with practical demonstrations of God's love, 
to NURTURE their experience in God's Word, 

to encourage them to CHERISH God, 
 and extend COMPASSION in love and SERVICE to others. 

 
 

 
LAY READERS FOR 2022/2023 

 

The Lay Reader schedule is going to be set up soon.  If you would like to be a Lay Reader at 
St. Paul’s, please contact the office in the week or so and we will put you on the schedule. 

 

 
LEMONADE 

 

If you would like to volunteer to host the Sunday lemonade, please see the  
sign up sheet on the Library information table.  Thank you. 

https://www.facebook.com/St-Pauls-Youth-Group-105648545573610/
https://www.instagram.com/st_pauls_youth_group/?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y%3D


 

NORFOLK COUNTY TERRY FOX COMMITTEE 
 

There are currently two fundraisers happening in our community. 
 

Ongoing Bottle Drive Fundraiser 
Refundable beer/wine/liquor bottles can be dropped off at their depot  

on Highway #3, near Fertilizer Road, just before entering Delhi.  
Or you can call 519-428-1724 or email Deb Melnyk  

and she will pick them up from you! Thank you to those folks  
who continue to support this drive! 
Deb Melnyk djmelnyk@kwic.com 

 

 

 
SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL 

 
THANKS TO THE MANY ADULTS AND YOUTH WHO HAVE 

SUPPORTED THIS MINISTRY THIS SUMMER.  
THERE IS ONE SUNDAY STILL REQUIRING COVERAGE, SEPTEMBER 11 AND 

ONE REQUIRING A HELPER, SEPTEMBER 4.      
PLEASE SEE SIGN UP INFORMATION IN THE WELCOME LOBBY.   

 

 

 
CRIEFF HILLS RETREAT CENTRE:  “On Farm Dinner Series” – from Spring to Autumn 

 
Crieff Hills will be hosting a new “On Farm Dinner Series” that will feature local produce and food 
that they grow on their farm! Their NEW Chef Matthew Foote will prepare these delicious meals 
while participants experience the gardens, forests or bees in action! These are filling up quickly!!   
Make sure to get your tickets. Upcoming dinners are August 20, September 10 and October 15.  

See the bulletin board for more information. 
 

 

 
PRINTED EMAIL CONTENT 

 
If you would like a copy of the weekly email, a few printed copies  

will be available at the church. These will be on the 
glass-topped sideboard in the seating area of the Welcome Lobby (over by 

the couches). A few copies will be upstairs, on the Library info table.  
Please feel free to pick one up before or after the service. 

 
 

 
“CONVERGENCE” 

 
An exhibition of mixed media by Irma Makariunaite, 

Heather Domke and our own Linda McDougall.  
Exhibit runs July 29 to August 26, 2022 

41 Bridge St. West, Tillsonburg  
519-842-6151 

 
 

 
BLESSING BAG PROJECT 

 

The Blessing Bag Project is in need of:  

Feminine hygiene products (individually packaged) 

Shampoo (travel size) 

Feminine hygiene products (individually wrapped) 
 

mailto:djmelnyk@kwic.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

E-TRANSFERS 
 

St. Paul’s can receive donations and 
offerings via e-transfer. 

E-transfers will use the email, 
stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com. 

To ensure your offerings are directed as you wish, 
i.e., to Current fund or other, please include this 
specific information when making the e-transfer. 

PRE-AUTHORIZED REMITTANCE 
 

Remember that our PAR Program is available to 
help make your offering more convenient. 

If you would like more information about PAR, or 
to enroll in this pre-authorized 

monthly giving plan, please contact the church 
office for assistance. Thanks. 

 

 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS:  SUMMER HOURS  
 

SUMMER HOURS (JULY & AUGUST):  WEDNESDAYS AND THURSDAYS 9 AM TO 4 PM 
 

Outside of office hours, please leave a message and someone will get back to you as soon as possible. 
 Questions or comments, please call 519-426-1845 or email stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com .  

To unsubscribe, please click here.  

  
 

mailto:stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com
mailto:stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com
mailto:stpaulsinsimcoe@gmail.com

